
The Project
Waterfront Toronto and the City of Toronto are developing 4 hectares (10 acres) of new public space on 
underused land under the Gardiner Expressway. The space will connect seven neighbourhoods with a new 
1.75-kilometre multi-use trail and spaces for cultural programming between west of Strachan Avenue and 
Spadina Avenue.

At this meeting, we will provide updates on the design, public consultation to date, proposed air quality 
assessment and the Environmental Assessment. 

The Environmental Assessment
Waterfront Toronto and the City of Toronto have initiated a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) to study the municipal infrastructure required for a new pedestrian crossing at Fort York 
Boulevard, a component of the larger project. The study will follow the requirements of Phase 1 through 
Phase 5 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment to examine the need for the infrastructure and 
evaluate alternative solutions and alternative design concepts. 

How to Participate
If you are unable to attend the meeting, the presentation and display boards will also be made available 
online for viewing and public comment the week of June 6, 2016. Subscribe to the mailing list to receive 
updates on when and where these materials will be available: www.undergardiner.com/connect.html

Project: Under Gardiner Public Meeting
Tuesday May 31, 2016
6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. in the gymnasium at Waterfront Neighbourhood Centre
Presentation at 6:30 p.m., followed by an Open House at 8:00 p.m. 
627 Queens Quay West, Toronto (Queens Quay and Bathurst Street)
For more information contact hello@undergardiner.com or call (416) 214-1344
To learn more about the project please visit www.undergardiner.com. 

This notice issued May 24, 2016.

Notice of Upcoming Public Consultation
We invite you to join us at the second public meeting for                           
Project: Under Gardiner and the related Environmental 
Assessment.


